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Dear Mr. Burke, 

 

 

We welcome the opportunity to respond to this consultation on the treatment of Treatment of 

Curtailment in Tie-Break situations (SEM-12-028). 

 

Pallas Wind Farm are a local Irish owned company. We have 40MW of installed wind farm capacity 

in Gate 1 and have 13.8MW of wind farm developments ready for financial close and construction in 

Gate 3. 

 

We are writing to SEM Committee to support the principals of a grandfathering approach with respect 

to the positive impacts identified in the SEM-12-028 Consultation paper. 

 

In our view a pro-rata approach would retroactively affect the financial viability of our existing wind 

farm project. Rectroactively incorporating curtailments and/or constraints on our existing projects 

would result in a default of the financial model and would lead to part/full ownership of the farm 

being transferred from local Irish owners to the national banks. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 ___________________________  

Mike Sheehy 

Director/Secretary 

 

Pallas Wind Farm Ltd. 

Knockbrack, Ardfert, 

Tralee, Kerry 

Ireland 


